














started in the lowest bracket 45 percent moved up ... Only a 

little over one-half of the individuals living in poverty in one 

year are found to be poor in the next and considerably less 

than one-half of those who experience poverty remain 

persistently poor." 

The author of the Journal article continues to focus on 

the bits of information that suit his way of thinking from 

Duncan's book and he ends up by saying. "The Michigan 

statistics paint a picture radically at odds with those who talk 

of 'the rich' and 'the poor' as if they were distinct, static 

groups." 

"And therein lies the justification of free enterprise as a 

whole. Under what other system do we see families so 

unequal at the start leaping up and crashing down, reflecting 

varying drives and talents? This is equality, not of result but 

of opportunity." 

The Journal's view seems overly dramatic with its 

"leaping up and crashing down." People don't normally leap or 

crash very far at a time, and when incomes do go up or 

down, the "drives and talents" of individuals seem to have very 

little to do with it. The journal article (which favors drastic 

cuts and changes in the welfare systems) ignores our finding 

that more than five million Americans are persistently poor. 

Many of them are elderly, disabled, women, or children and 

have too much going against them to be likely to climb up by 

themselves or to profit by the Journal's "equality of 

opportunity." 

A Few Statistics 

For the family economics study 1984 was a good year. 

To begin with, we were delighted that over three-quarters of 

you remembered to return your address correction postcard. 

This helped us find and interview more than 98 percent of the 

families we talked to in 1983. Even better, we were also able 

to add 257 new "splitoff" members to the study out of a 

possible 278. Welcome aboard' We have nevar before 

managed to interview as many as 92 percent of these mostly 

young people who can be very difficult to catch up with. 

There are now 6,918 families in the study. Your 

postcards are coming in at a great rate with many changes of 

address. Wherever you live, we hope that you are having a 

very happy 1985. Best wishes and many thanks for your help 

from all of us on the study staff. 


